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Clergy of the Patriarchate of Antioch visit the Diocese
of Rovno of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church

 A delegation of the Orthodox Church of Antioch, who came to Ukraine for the celebrations devoted to
the 1033th anniversary of the Baptism of Rus’, also visited several dioceses of the Ukrainian Orthodox
Church. 

During their pilgrimage, on August 1, 2021, the delegation led by Bishop Ephrem of Seleucia came to
the St. George Representation of the St. Nicholas Convent in Gorodok. 

The guests met with the vicar of the Diocese of Rovno, Bishop Pimen of Duben and with sisters of the
convent and venerated the shrines of the St. George Representation. In the course of their talk, they
discussed in particular the situation of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church. 
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 With reference to the information from the Union of Orthodox Journalists

   

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/87841/
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